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April 2023
He has RISEN. Let us Rejoice and be Glad.

Artwork by Harry B. in Ms. Marilyn’s MWF 2’s Class
Hooray, spring is in the air! God continues to bless us with warmer days andmore time
on the PLAYGROUND! Children continue to play and create as teachers teach The Last
Supper and the resurrection of Jesus Christ. Thank you to our class parents for
organizing Easter parties for our children.

Upcoming Events

Spring Art Show- Thursday, April 20th at 7PM
April brings many fun activities for our Little Sparrows
families. The Spring Art Show is Thursday, April 20th at 7PM.
Not only will we celebrate the
children’s artwork wewill also
have a silent auction and a raffle.

BlingoNight-Wednesday, April
26th at 6:30PM
Gather your friends and/or host a
table to play BLINGO. Winners will
choose from a variety of christian
jewelry (adult & children) that
includes a story card and a
scripture passage. More
information is coming soon.

June Bugs and the 2023-2024 school year registration is in full swing. Registration is on a
first come first serve basis and is limited. To register, please see the website and/or call
the office for themost updated information. A second TTh 2’s class has recently been
added.

What’s Next…Important Dates to Remember
● Spring Break- April 3-10th.
● Ridgeway’s Eggstravaganza- April 2nd
● Music withMs. Dolores- April 12th and 24th
● Mad Science- April 19th
● Muscoot Farm Field Trip- April 26th

Be sure to visit www.littlesparrowsns.com calendar for more updates

http://www.littlesparrowsns.com

